
 
 

 
April 8, 2019 

    
306, No.7, Honglou, South Gate of Fuzhou University,  
No. 523, Industrial Road,  
Gulou District, Fuzhou,  
Fujian, China 
 

Re: Invitation to Attend the IEEE MDM 2019 Conference (June 10-13, 2019) 
 
Dear Sheng Zhang, Feng Chen, Wen-Kang Jia and Huangneng Jiang, 
 
On behalf of the Program Committee, I am pleased to inform you that your paper entitled 
“Mobile Video Multipath Concurrent Transmission over Heterogeneous Wireless Networks 
Based on ACO” has been accepted for the International Workshop on Mobile Ubiquitous 
Systems and Technologies, in conjunction with the 20th IEEE International Conference on 
Mobile Data Management (MDM). You are therefore cordially invited to present your paper 
in the conference, which will be held at Hong Kong Baptist University during June 10-13, 2019. 
 
The MDM series of conferences, since its debut in 1999, has established itself as a prestigious 
forum for the exchange of innovative and significant research results in mobile data 
management. The conference provides unique opportunities to bring researchers, engineers, 
and practitioners together to explore new ideas, techniques, and tools, and exchange 
experiences. Along with the presentations of research publications, it also serves as a meeting 
place for technical demonstrations, workshops, advanced seminars, panel discussions as well 
as PhD forum and Industrial forum to cater PhD students and industrial developers.  
 
Your participation will make the conference more valuable and successful. We look forward to 
meeting you in Hong Kong this June! 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 

  
 
Jianliang Xu 
MDM 2019 Program Committee Co-Chair 
 
 
 

 

 

 


